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Minutes of Brookvale Community Association AGM 
Thursday 3rd September 2015

Attendees

Helen Camper, Cathy Williams, Malcolm MacInnes, Ted Blackmore-Squires, Pam Mansfield, Joe Weston, Jeremy Beare, Cathy Mawer and residents as list. 

Welcome and apologies
Apologies: Jeremy Beare
Helen Camper opened the meeting and welcomed all attending.

The following handouts were provided: agenda; report of the trustees for the year ended 30 April 2015 (Annual report); the minutes from 2013/14 AGM.

Adoption of 2014 minutes

The minutes were approved as an accurate record for the 2013/14 AGM.
Adoption of Annual Report of General Committee 2014/2015

The report was approved. 
Adoption of Audited Annual Statement of Accounts 2013/2014
The accounts which had been in draft at the 2013/2014 AGM were adopted.

Adoption of draft Annual Statement of Accounts 2014/15
The accounts which were currently with an independent auditor were adopted in draft.

Resignation of 2014/2015 committee members

With the exception of Chris Hall all other members put themselves up for re-election.

Election of members to serve on general committee

	Proposed committee member
	Proposed by
	Seconded  by

	Joe Weston
	Cathy Williams
	Helen Camper

	Malcolm MacInnes
	Ted Blackmore Squires
	Pam Mansfield

	Cathy Mawer
	Ted Blackmore Squires
	Pam Mansfield

	Ted Blackmore Squires
	Pam Mansfield
	Cathy Williams

	Pam  Mansfield
	R E Blackmore Squires
	Cathy Williams

	Jeremy Beare
	Cathy Williams
	R E Blackmore Squires

	Cathy Williams
	Ted Blackmore Squires
	Pam Mansfield

	Helen Camper
	Ted Blackmore Squires
	Pam Mansfield

	Janet Westbrook
	Cathy Williams
	Cathy Mawer


All residents agreed; none opposed.

Election of Honorary Officers

Helen Camper was re-elected as chair proposed by Ted Blackmore Squires, seconded by Pam Mansfield; Cathy Williams was re-elected as treasurer proposed by Ted Blackmore Squires, seconded by Pam Mansfield; Cathy Mawer was re-elected as secretary proposed by Ted Blackmore Squires and seconded by Pam Mansfield.
Appointment of Independent Accounts Examiner
The meeting was informed that Derbyshire Accountants Ltd had been appointed.

Date of next AGM 
Thursday 1 September 2016.

Date of next committee meeting

Tuesday 8 September 2015. 
AOB
Pam Mansfield explained the running of the lottery: £1 per month with prizes of £50, £30 and £20 and the draw is at the monthly coffee mornings.

Malcolm MacInnes gave notice of:

 Green workshop 19 September
Halloween disco 31 October

Pantomime on 3 January

Brookvale on Bloom July 2016

and a plea for more volunteers please.
Vote of thanks and close of meeting

The chair recorded thanks to the committee for their hard work. 

Ted Blackmore Squires thanked the Friends of Loddon Vale for their work on the garden.
Talk 

Bob Clarke then gave an interesting and very entertaining talk on the pubs and breweries of Basingstoke.
